
 

  

11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS4 Raising Achievement Evening: Thursday - 21st September 

I am sure that it is hard for you to believe that your child is now in their final years 

at school and will be preparing to complete their studies in the not-too-distant 

future. It will be both an exciting and challenging time for all students and I am sure 

both you and your child have some questions about what this year, and next (if in 

Year 10) may bring in terms of their GCSE exams.  

On Thursday 21st September, there is an opportunity for you and your child to 

come to the Academy for an information talk about the year ahead. As part of this, 

evening I will talk about key dates, our careers programme, exam schedules and 

support we as an Academy will put in place to ensure your child can make a success 

of this year and move onto the destination of their choice.  

Year 10 session – 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Year 11 session – 6.45pm to 7.45pm 

We look forward to welcoming you on this evening. In the meantime, if you have 

any questions, please contact either: 

Mr Alex Everton – AVP and Year 10 SLT contact – alex.everton@oak-academy.co.uk  

or myself karen.price@oak-academy.co.uk   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Karen Price                                                

Assistant Vice Principal - Standards 
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